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Weisberg Appeal to Director df Public Affairs 

L - Er. Robert F. Williams 

This is in response to your telephone request to Mr. Johnson for a 

written statement concerning Mr. Harold Weisberg'a appeal to the 

Director of Public Affairs of GSA for copies of "raw material" 

relating to the report of the panel of four doctors to Attorney 

General Ramsey Clark concerning their review in February 1968 of 

the X-rays, photographs, and other material relating to the autopsy 

of President Kennedy. As we have informed Mr. Weisberg in correspond-

ence, we have no "raw material" or working papers relating to the 

report of the panel to the Attorney General. 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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